
From: Mary Hunter [mailto: ]  
Sent: 05 October 2021 12:09 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Prices Parade, stopping up order 
 
Dear Sir/madam 
 
Ref: NATTRAN/SE/5247/3254 
 
I think I am just in time to pass on my comments re the above Stopping up Order.  
 
I am one of Hythe residents that is not objecting to this order.  I have lived in Hythe, in  

for 27 years and been in the area a further 23 years, so know Hythe well. 
 
I think the plans for Princes Parade will be an enhancement to the sea front rather than the eyesore 
it is now.  And we desperately need a new swimming pool. 
 
Yes the proposed new road will run alongside the canal, an ancient monument, but so does Military 
Road from Appledore to Rye.  I believe there would be no impact on this ancient monument by the 
development.  The promenade to the sea side of the proposed new swimming pool will be great for 
the public to enjoy. 
 
I look forward to the completion of this new development in hopefully the near future.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mary Hunter 
 




